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Comments: Here again is the US Forest Service not representing the purpose of keeping a forest in-tack.

Logging and creating  56miles of road over the next 15 years  would only further provide public encroachment

into our diminishing wilderness.This proposal is totally irresponsible in respecting the guardian role we play in

protecting not only our forest from further human cause destruction ,but the loss of animal and plant diversity and

their crucial habitats by dissecting it with roads,causing further environmental and noise pollution. This project

must  be withdrawn and an EIS must be prepared.We must do our due diligence to protect the wilderness and

wildlife that remains ,and even more so in an area that is so critical to bears, moose, elk, wolves,lynx,wolverine

and pine marten as well as numerous bird species .They must be given priority here in the Greater Yellowstone

Ecosystem.

As with any project there are multiple solutions and I ask that time be given to find an alternative solution that

benefits  this forest by keeping it wild for all the wildlife that call it home and not the financial wealth of timber and

logging companies .Just because they think they can does NOT mean it is the right thing to do. 

NO MORE NEW ROADS.

IT IS PAST TIME TO ACCEPT GREED ,IT IS TIME TO PROTECT THE NATURE WITHIN US AND AROUND

US.

  


